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Chain of Command 

Commanding Officer:  Captain Carson               Acting Deputy Commanding Officer:  2Lt Boyce 

Squadron Sponsoring Committee Contact:   aircadets781secretary@shaw.ca 

Welcome Parents 

and Guardians 

This is our seventh issue of 

the Flypaper and the first for 

the 2011-2012 training year, 

an informative tool to help 

you know what’s going on at 

781 Squadron.    
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The First Monthly meeting of the 781 Squadron Sponsoring 
Committee will be held Wednesday, September 7th  in the Vecova 
building (formerly VRRI)  6:30 p.m.  Since the Vecova building will be 
undergoing maintenance, please enter through the rear entrance to 
the parade square. PLEASE – join us for these important meetings 
while the returning cadets are preparing for the new training year. 
 
Regular SSC meetings are held on the first Wednesday of every 
month in the Vecova Board Room.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Familiarization Flying:  TBD 

Returning Cadet Night: 

September 7th    

New Cadet Night: 

September 14th 

Always check the forum for 

updates. 

Team meets: 

Ground School Starts: 

Sept 26th  

Range Team Starts: TBD 

Drill Team Starts:  TBD  

CO’s Parade: Sept 28th 

Fall Gliding 1: Sept 25th 

Survivair:  Oct 6-7th  

Fall FTX: Oct 14-16th 

Fall Gliding 2: Oct 22nd   



 

Please watch your emails for notices of 

the fall start up of the   

Fundscrip  

Squadron Fundraiser so that we can 

continue to receive rebates.   See 

Sandy Stephen for more information 

or to help you sign up for Electronic 

Fund Transfers.  Please help out the 

Squadron. The order dates will be 

announced soon.   

                 

                                                                                                                                                

                        

 

Fundraising Activities 

Fundraising allows the 

Squadron to provide an 

enriched and diverse 

program.  Without your 

participation many 

events would not be 

possible.  Did you know 

that the 781 Squadron 

Sponsoring Committee is 

a registered charity? 

If your schedule does 

not allow you to 

volunteer, please 

consider a donation.  

Government programs 

will match private 

donations dollar for 

dollar, so your donation 

is doubled for the 

squadron.  Please see 

the Treasurer, Annette 

Bos for more 

information. 

We’re on the web 

http://781cadets.ca/forum2/ 

Your 2011-2012 Executive 

Chair:  Les Juhasz 

1st Vice-Chair:  Steven May 

Secretary:  Karen Finot 

Treasurer:  Annette Bos 

Squadron Sponsoring 

Committee Advisor:  

                            Kendra Fisher 

Police check procedures for 

Volunteers 

Parents wishing to volunteer need to 

be screened by the Air Cadet League 

and get a Police Check.  Several 

forms must be filled out, you need 

three references and an interview 

before a card is issued to you.  

During the interview we will be 

calling your references, so please 

make sure they are available.  See 

Kendra Fisher and Les Juhasz for 

more information.  If you deal with 

the cadets in any way, you need to 

be screened. 

              WELCOME BACK CADETS  
Welcome to all cadets returning for another 

training year at 781.  We hope you had a safe 

and fun summer.   


